
	
	

                                                                                                   September2, 2020  
  

    
Dear Parents, 
  
Hello! Welcome! Let me start by saying how grateful I am to be able to work with your 
child this year! I am looking forward to sharing and engaging in the learning process 
with both you and your child! I have included my information at the bottom of this 
letter, so please contact me at any time. I would love to hear from you!  

         This school year at Gideon looks very different due to the pandemic. We are 
starting our school year in a virtual classroom setting.  Regular school time in virtual 
classroom starts at 8:30 AM and ends at 3:09 PM Students are considered late at 8:35 
AM . This means that all students need to login into their virtual classroom by 8:30 AM. 
More information will be given at the virtual Back To School Night, which will be 
announced later. Please mark your calendars I am excited to meet everyone. 

	 To	start	our	school	year	off	we	are	sending	invitations	to	Class	Dojo	to	all	the	
parents,	since	it	is	an	app	used	in	virtual	classrooms	to	communicate	with	parents.	
Homework	will	be	given	daily	4	days	a	week	Monday	through	Thursday.	Weekly	
Spelling	list	will	be	given	on	Monday.		Please	take	a	moment	every	night	to	check	
your	child’s	homework	and	sign	daily	for	completion.	Students	earn	points	for	
sending	homework	everyday.		
	

Here	is	the	list	of	supplies	your	child	will	need	for	school.	Thank	you	for	
helping	your	child	start	the	school	year	off	prepared	to	learn.	We	will	see	you	bright	
and	early	everyday	at	8:30.	
																								
	

● 24	sharpened	pencils	
● 2	pink	eraser	
● 	clear	table	protector/dividers	
● 3	large	glue	sticks	
● 5	composition	Note	books	
● Headset	for	daily	use	on	

computer	
	

	
• 2	boxes	of	tissues	
• Container	of	Clorox	wipes	
• bottle	of	hand	sanitizer	
• pack	of	dry	erase	markers	
• small	whiteboard	

	

	
Mrs	V.	Jacob		
2nd	Grade	teacher																																																																																													Thank	you	
	
Cell	phone	215	298	2052																																																																		 					Mrs.	Jacob	209	



																																																																																																																																																															


